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Contract Change Order for Utility Conflicts for the Construction of the OC Streetcar Project

On September 24, 2018, the Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors authorized
Agreement No. C-7-1904 with Walsh Construction Company II, LLC, for construction of the OC
Streetcar project.  A contract change order is required for the work to address utility conflicts.

Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Contract Change Order No. 4.1 to
Agreement No. C-7-1904 with Walsh Construction Company II, LLC, in the amount of $833,300, for
work to address utility conflicts for the construction of the OC Streetcar project.
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